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City Market Public Conversation Set 
 
(LANSING) – With the subsidy eliminated and the City Market closing, Mayor Schor has 
announced a public conversation to engage the public in ideas for this building moving forward. 
 
“This is an important property on our waterfront and we can’t let this building sit vacant for too 
long,” said Mayor Schor. ‘We are putting all options on the table and welcome the voices of 
Lansing residents with their ideas and thoughts for this important space. I look forward to 
hearing their thoughts and comments.” 
 
The public conversation will take place Thursday, July 26 at 6:00-8:00 PM at the Lansing City 
Market. 
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